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Jackie 
could lose 
$100,000 
a year 
Associated Press 

NEW YORK — Jacque-
line Kennedy Onassis would 
lose $100,000 a year in 
income if New York City 
defaults on its obligations, 
Money magazine said yes-
terday. 

The magazine said Mrs. 
Onassis had insisted a 
multi-million dollar trust 
fund set up for her by her 
late husband Aristotle On-
assis be invested entirely in 
New York City bonds. 

The fund was established 
before their marriage, the 
magazine said, adding that 
she insisted on buying the 
city bonds despite the ad-
vice of the First National 
City Bank in New York. 

The magazine said Mrs. 
Onassis recently has met 
with a New York gem 
dealer and suggested she 
might be considering sell-
ing some of her jewelry 
collection, estimated to be 
worth $7 million. 


